
Dear Nahla Centre for Child Development ( Wayanad, Kerala ),
Congratulations on your Selection at Fames India 2024.

This is with reference to your nomination submitted at the Fames India 
Awards 60 under 60 2024. Our Jury team has gone through your 
application and gives us immense pleasure to inform that you have been 
selected to be honored at the event on February 24th 2024 with the 
award category mentioned below

" Award for Contribution in Health Care "
 

Nahla Centre for Child Development ( Wayanad, Kerala )

This has been finalized after the strict scrutiny and recommendation of 
all the Jury team members. We hope this award raises your eminence in 
the society and gives a boost to your career in all perspectives.
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